May 8, 2019

The Honorable Ken Horn PO Box 30036 7100 Binsfeld Bldg Lansing, MI 48909-7536

Dear Senator Horn,

On behalf of Michigan Golf Course Association, thank you for your support of the golf and tourism industry. The Michigan Golf Course Association appreciates you for bringing forward Senate Bill 148, which would reinstate the \$5 million in funding for Pure Michigan.

By now, you should have received an invitation for Legislative Day on the Capitol Lawn. Join us for lunch, along with the Michigan Golf Alliance on June 6 from 11:30 am - 1:30 pm.

Please reach out to us at 517-482-4312, should you or your staff have questions about the \$4.6 billion economic impact of the golf industry in Michigan.

Thanks for being a friend of the industry.

Sincerely,

Tom Schwark Owner, Sycamore Hills Golf Club MGCA Government Affairs Chair Jada Paisley, CMP Executive Director MGCA **Board of Directors** 

President

Bob Koutnik

Fox Run Country Club

Vice President

Gilda Johnson

Lake Forest Golf Club

Treasurer

Jim Dewling

Total Golf Inc.

Past President

Bill Fountain

Majestic at Lake Walden

Kathy Aznavorian

Fox Hills Golf & Banquet Center

Corey Crowell

Indian River Golf Course

Bernie Friedrich

Boyne USA

Jeff Hoag

Scott Lake Country Club

Toni Joers

Concord Hills Golf Course

Larry Moore

U. S. Golf Cars

Bill Mory

Meridian Sun Golf Club

Bay Paul

Course Logix

Steve Ramey

Chisholm Hills Golf Club

Tom Schwark

Sycamore Hills Golf Club

Jon Scott

Gull Lake View Golf Club

Jim Szilagyi

The Lynx Golf Club

Susan Vanderburg

Indian Lake Hills Golf Course

The Voice of Michigan's Golf Business